
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 5, 2017 11:04:29 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-09-17 10:06 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-09

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Jodi Rosengren

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
These rate increases are responsible for the biggest source of stress for my family. As professionals with
a good income, we can not endure them. We've cut back to the extent we are urban pioneers, making,
growing, foraging and repurposing when we can and buying local from small business or farmers when
we can't. We've invested in energy efficient appliances, installed a new furnace, AC, ductless hot water
tank and gas fireplace all so we could reduce costs. We've changed bulbs, added insulation, installed
new windows. It's not enough. It doesn't matter what we do or how much we cut back, you keep
throwing increases at us and we can't afford to live in our home anymore. Our
3 kids will leave the province in the next 2 years once they are done University.  My husband and I will
follow once he retires in 8 years. I'm done. I'm finished being used by your government to fund your
mistakes and bad decisions.  Sadly, others aren't as fortunate or have the same resources as we do. I
can not imagine how difficult their lives are. Not sure why what you've done has not been criminal, but
it's certainly unethical and immoral.
I'm disgusted by the choices you've made and want to make sure you understand that you've
irreparably harmed many people because of them. I'll be so glad to finally leave the hell this provinces
government has put us through. It can't come soon enough.

-- Attachment --
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